
King Country Primary Schools
North King Country Tournament

Friday September 2, 2022 9am - 3pm

01/08/2022

Dear Parents and Caregivers

Your child has indicated that they would like to join a St Joseph’s team for the King Country
Rippa Rugby Tournament on Friday September 2, 2022. The tournament will be held at Rugby
Park in Te Kuiti.

There will be a team of  Year 5 and 6 students and another of Year 7 and 8 students. There are
10 students per team which consists of 5 boys and 5 girls. Each team needs a coach for these
teams to go ahead.

Please complete the Rippa Rugby Player Registration Form and the slip below to give
permission for your child to attend.

Many thanks

Shelley Matthews
……………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Please return this form before Monday 8th August 2022

King Country Rippa Rugby Carnival Friday September 2, 2022

I ___________________________ give permission for ________________________ my child to play in
the Rippa Rugby Tournament
My child is committed to attending all rippa practices.
I ___________________________(name) am able to coach the Yr 5/6 or 7/8 team

Practice days available will be on  ____________________________ at __________________time.

Signed: ___________________________________________ Date: _____________


